June 28, 1968

Paul Slayton
115 BE. Country Club Road
Roswell, New Mexico 88201
Re: Sale of Load 0il
Dear Mr. Slayton:

We are in receipt of Form C-126 requesting authorization for
the sale of 173.56 barrels of load oil.

Before we may approve the form it will be necessary for you
to file Form C-193 showing how the load oil was used and the
results of its use, see Rule 1103, B, 5, Commission Rules &
Regulations.

If there are any questions on this matter, do not hesitate
to call upon me.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
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